
CANCELLATION: In following the Governor 

and state and local health agencies’ guidance 

to cancel large-group gatherings, tonight’s 

Community “Sneak Peek” of the new DHS has 

been cancelled. 
 

 

 

Want a "sneak peek" of the new Dover High before opening to students later in March? 

The new school will be open to community members on Wednesday, March 11, from 5- 

7pm. 

 
Although the building is not completely finished, we want to express our GRATITUDE to 

our Dover community with an early opportunity to see the building as we enter the final 

phases of construction. 

 
Students are expected to move to the new school on Wednesday, March 18. Hope to 

see you at the NEW 520 North Walnut Street! 


